Lowton Church of England High School

Headteacher: Mr Julian Pollard BSc (Hons) NPQH



15 May 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing to you regarding end of year examinations in Year 9. On Friday I delivered an assembly to the year group giving information about these examinations. The key points are as follows:

Exam Period

Formal end of year examinations start on Monday 4th June and end on Friday 22nd June. During this 3 week period students will sit examinations in each GCSE subject. All students have been issued with a timetable so know exactly when each examination is taking place.

Examinations

All examinations will take place in classrooms apart from English, mathematics and RS. These examinations will take place in the sports hall. This is to ensure that students can start to be prepared for the experience of sitting a formal examination as there are lots of rules and regulations surrounding this which students need to get used to.

Revision

All students have been issued with a booklet which tells them exactly what they need to revise and what revision materials to use.

What Does your Child Need to do Now

Students need to start revision now to prepare for these exams in 3 weeks' time. In form time tutors have gone over the exam timetable and students have been asked to record the dates in their planners.

All of the information contained above is detailed on our school website and will appear on Parent App.

I thank you in advance for your support with this over the coming weeks.

Kind regards

Ms E Sheehan

Telephone: 01942 767040